
 

 
NOTICE OF INTENTION 

TO FILL VACANCY BY APPOINTMENT 
FOR CITY OF CARLSBAD CITY COUNCIL DISTRICT NO. 1 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council has declared a vacancy in the City Council District No. 
1 office and has opted to fill the vacancy by an appointment process, for a term ending with the 
Nov. 2, 2022 election. 
 
The application period for this office begins on Wednesday, July 28, 2021, at 10 a.m. and closes on 
Wednesday, Aug. 11, 2021, at 5 p.m. 
 
In-person interviews will be held on Tuesday, Aug. 24, 2021, at 4 p.m. in the City Council Chamber 
located at City Hall. 
 
Applications will be available online on the city’s website at carlsbadca.gov/city-hall/city-council and 
in the City Clerk's Office, 1200 Carlsbad Village Drive, Carlsbad, CA 92008.  For more information, 
please contact City Clerk Services Manager Faviola Medina at 760-434-2808. 
 
The City Clerk’s Office is open Monday through Friday between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 
 
 
       
FAVIOLA MEDINA, CMC 
CITY CLERK SERVICES MANAGER 
 
Dated:   July 28, 2021 

https://www.carlsbadca.gov/city-hall/city-council

